
12-LSA/ NLA/SC/2024/ 209-3023 
To 

Subject: 

H.P. STATE LEGAL SERVICES AUTHORITY 

Sir, 

1. The Director General of Police, 
Himachal Pradesh, Nigam Vihar, 
Shimla, Himachal Pradesh. 

2. The Director, 
Department of Transport, 
Shimia, Himachal Pradesh. 

Phone 

Address: Block Mo. 22, S.D.A. Complex, 
Kasumpti, Shimla - 171 009 

Trenspon 

Office :2623862 
Fax 2626962 

Email: mslegal-hp@nic.in 
Website: www.hpslsa.nic. in 

parivan 
Deia.So9 

05.09.2024 

Regarding Upcoming National Lok Adalat scheduled to be held 
on 14.09.2024. 

It is,submitted that the 3rd National Lok Adalat of this year is 
going to be orgarnised on 14th September, 2024 in the State of Himachal 
Pradesh and this Authority had requested all the �hairmen (Ld. District 

Judges), District Legal Services Authorities, in the State of Himacha! 
Pradcsh to actively coordinate with Himáchal Pradesh Police and Transport 
Department, so as to ensure identification of compoundable cases by 
holding court based Pre-Lok Adalat sittings in pending matters on weekly 
basis. 

In this regard, I request you to 1SSUe necessary 

dircctions/instructions to the officers working under your control and 
supervision for the upcoming National Lok Adalat. Requisite number of 
compounding officers in MV Challans are requested to be deputed,for Pre 
Lok Adalat Sittings and also for the day of National Lok Adalat on 14th 

September, 2024. 

The Transport Department is requested to help in spreading 
awarcncss in general public regarding upcoming National Lok Adalat. 

We loolk forward for your active support and coordination and 

hope that togethgr, we may be able to provide a wide platform to the litigant 

public through this inexpensive and speedy remedy for amicable settlement 

of their disputes. 

Yours faithfully, 

(Virender Sharma 
Member Secretary 
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